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•	 Over 80 beautifully decorated 
baby elephants brightened our 
city streets

•	 More than 21,000 young people 
(including so many of you!) 
helped design and paint them 

•	 Over 130,000 sculptures have 
been collected via the Stomp 
Round Leicester app  

•	 Families, schools, and the 
whole community joined 
in, creating memories and 
conversations around public art 
and hospice care 

The trail has been a huge success in 
bringing people together, and now it’s 
nearly time for the elephants to head 
home on 6th October! 

Don’t miss your last chance to 
see them all in one place at our 
Elephants’ Big Day Out at the 
Hospice on Saturday 4th and 
Sunday 5th October! 

Scan the QR code or visit loros.co.uk/
farewell2025 for special discounted 
family tickets for our Learning Programme 
partners. Please feel free to share with 
your school community.  

Stacy Munday – Schools & Young Persons Coordinator.

This newsletter is designed to keep you up 
to date with the exciting projects, events, 
and opportunities we have to get involved 
with. We look forward to working together to 
make a difference, share inspiring stories, and 
highlight the amazing ways young people are 
supporting LOROS.

Welcome to the Schools  
and Young People Newsletter! 

This summer has  
been an unforgettable 
one thanks to Stomp 
Round Leicester! 

Put your antlers 
on and get moving 
this winter  
– all in support of 
LOROS Hospice!

We’re counting on your team of 
reindeer recruits to get active and 
participate in our Reindeer Run, all in 
the spirit of supporting local families 
in your community across Leicester, 
Leicestershire and Rutland during 
November and December. 

It’s so easy to take part! You set the 
date, distance and location and we’ll 
provide you with everything you need 
to support your fundraising.  

Find out more at loros.co.uk/reindeer 

is back!

Could your school choir, drama club 
or musicians visit the Hospice?

Whether it’s singing, dancing, 
reading poems, or playing our  
piano, your talents will bring  
joy to patients, families,  
staff and volunteers. 

Christmas at LOROS 

Did you know we can visit your school? Our brilliant volunteer, 
Steve, has been attending assemblies at schools to talk about 
LOROS and the difference we make in our community.

Steve is on the road again this term visiting Sketchley Hall School 
and Greystokes Primary School. Here’s a snap of him in action last 
term – he’d love to come and see you too! Please let us know if you’d 
like to arrange a visit.

School assemblies  
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Shine a Light 
moment 
This term’s Shine a Light 
goes to the little stars at 
Daisy Chain Nursery. They 
came to LOROS and helped 
us plant vegetable seeds 
in our polytunnel – once 
grown, these will be used in 
meals for our patients.

Do you know a student, teacher, or 
group who deserves a shout-out in 
our next newsletter? Big or small, 
we’d love to hear about it! Email me at 
stacymunday@loros.co.uk.
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